
GMHS	Boys	Lacrosse	Board	Meeting	Minutes	
Tuesday,	August	28,	2018	6:30	pm	

GMHS	Ram	Room	
	
In	attendance:		Tammy	Burdi,	Danika	Gerig,	Denise	Forrest,	Kathleen	Nixon,	Cindy	
Sark,	Michele	Brewster,	Dana	Towndrow,	Nate	Hallahan,	Jason	West	
	
Topics	discussed:	
	
New	Board	Members	
President	–	Danika	Gerig	
Vice	President	–	Cindy	Sark	
Treasurer	–	Kathleen	Nixon	
Secretary	–	Michele	Brewster	
Members	at	Large	-	Jason	West,	Dana	Towndrow	
	
Treasurer	report	
Audit	–	Jason	and	Kathleen	performed	the	obligatory	audit	of	the	books	Denise	has	
kept	over	the	past	year.	
Budget	–	a	lengthy	discussion	ensued,	reviewing	each	line	item,	the	amount	from	
last	year	and	the	projected	amount	for	this	year.		Denise	will	finalize	and	submit	the	
documentation	by	the	end	of	the	week.	
Kathleen	and	Danika	will	be	the	new	check	signers.	
	
Fundraising	
Many	ideas	were	discussed,	including,	but	not	limited	to:		Qdoba,	Westrail,	Cyclebar,	
Arcade,	paint	night,	stickers,	Walmart	($50	allowance	for	5013c),	pancake	dinner,	
Mammoth	tickets	sale,	car	wash,	sponsorship	banners,	grocery	store	cards,	and	
flocking.		Kathleen	suggested	possibly	teaming	up	with	girls	LAX	for	some.	
	
Upcoming	Schedule	
Fall/Winter	leagues	-	Fall	outdoor,	Fall/Winter	indoor,	possible	box	league	
October	30,	2018	–	Team	Pizza	Dinner	and	Meeting	
November	2,	2018	–	1st	practice	
Sunrise	Scrimmage/Teambuilder	–	possible	team	building	ideas	were	discussed	
May	4,	2019	–	Last	day	of	regular	season	
May	13,	2018	–	Choice	date	for	banquet	
	
	
Meeting	adjourned	
8:55	pm	
	
Next	meeting	
Tuesday,	September	25,	2018	6:30	pm					Location	TBD	
	


